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A Series of Speeches on Diplomacy

學校要聞

The TKU Graduate Institute of the Americas is set to hold a series of 

lectures that discuss foreign cultures and diplomacy work. The first talk 

will be held on May 29 and will explore the topic “Viewing the World’s 

Cultures through Foreign Diplomacy”. The second speech will be held on 

June 5, and will discuss the topic “The little known art of foreign 

diplomacy; senior foreign diplomats discuss their experiences.” 

The Director of the Graduate Institute of the Americas, Dr. Lucy Chen 

Hsiao-Chuan, explained: “We held this series of lectures to spark 

students’ interest in foreign diplomacy in the hope that they will enter 

this profession.”


